

Ծածկագրի համար

«Այբ կրթական հանգույց» հիմնադրամ

ԱՆԳԼԵՐԵՆ

Քևևաշրջաև` **2020 թ., մարտ** Տևողություև` **2 ժամ**

ՈՒՇԱԴԻՐ ԿԱՐԴԱԼ ԱՅՍ ՈՒՂԵՑՈՒՅՑԸ

Գրել մուգ կապույտ կամ սև գրիչով:

Պետք է պատասխանել **բոլոր** հարցերին։

Քննության վերջում բոլոր թղթերը հավաքել և հանձնել մեկ տրցակով։

Յուրաքանչյուր մասի հնարավոր առավելագույն միավորը նշված է տվյալ մասի սկզբում աջ կողմում։

Հարցերի միավորների ընդհանուր քանակը 100 է։

Այս փաստաթուղթը բաղկացած է 12 տպագիր էջից։

SECTIO	ON 1: Listening					Listening tota	al 10
Listen	to the conversations and	write T (true) o	or F (false).				
Conve	ersation 1						
1.	Ali already does a week	end job.			_	(0.5)	
2.	Jess's parents have said	she can't get a	weekend job).	_	(0.5)	
3.	Ali thinks Jess might be	able to earn sor	me money at	home.	_	(0.5)	
4.	Jess wants to avoid askir	ng her parents.			-	(0.5)	
Conve	ersation 2						
1.	Matt knows what he war	nts to do in the	future.		_	(0.5)	
2.	Mrs. Elson already knew	that Matt was a	a film fan.		_	(0.5)	
3.	Matt thinks he might ch	ange his mind a	about doing a	a film degre	e	(0.5)	
4.	Mrs. Elson thinks that te	n subjects migh	t be too mar	ny for Matt.	_	(0.5)	
Listen confu	to six short conversations used creative	s. Complete the	e sentences w		ds in the		
hope		lonely	proud	relaxed	CAHAUSI	stressed	
1.	Jess is feeling will work better if she is	b	ecause she h		xam tom	orrow. Matt t	hinks she
2.	Ali is feelingthinks he is being			just finishe	d footbal	ll training. His	mum
3.	Rob is	Schoo	l was closed	the last tim	e it snow	ed but Matt t	hinks it
	will be open today. Rob	is	that	they can't g	o outside	e to play now	' .
4.	Matt is feeling	k	pecause he h	as no one t	o talk to.	Ali is trying to	o be
5.	Jess is	_· of her pos	ter. Ali think	s she is ver	/		
6.	Matt feels	beca	use he made	some stup	id mistak	es in his exan	ո. He's
	still	that he has	passed.				

____/6

15

Read the texts and answer the questions.

Text 1

MAN AND MACHINE

Science and technology have developed a lot since the fifteenth century, when the artist Leonardo da Vinci drew mechanical figures that looked like men – the first known robot designs. Now, of course, robots are everywhere, from factories to space stations, and they safely carry out all sorts of tasks, from cutting the grass to performing surgery. However, until recently most of them haven't looked like humans at all, as Leonardo imagined, and they certainly haven't had feelings. But now all that is beginning to change. Imagine a world in which robots not only look like us but also know our moods, and have feelings themselves. It might even be possible for robots to become our friends! Science fiction writers have written about a world just like that for many years, and scientists are now predicting that intelligent robots like these will exist quite soon. In fact, they've already produced one that recognizes sound, movement and touch. Its bright red heart, which you can see through its plastic body, beats faster if you are rough, with the robot, or shout at it. But its heart slows down if you are gentle with it. Although it can't talk, it's easy to believe the robot actually has feelings!

It's true that so far 'human' robots do not really move, talk or respond in the way we humans do, but they are becoming more advanced all the time. At some point in the future, a robot will definitely be created that may not look like us, but will be capable of doing anything that we can. And then we will truly be in the world of science fiction stories!

1.	Write two facts about robots. a)	(1)
	b)	(1)
2.	What do scientists predict?	(1)
3.	What is true about 'human' robots? a)	(1,
	b)	(1)
4.	Modern robots look like humans. True / False	(1)
5.	Mention 4 facts about the already existing robot. 1	_ (0.5)
	2	_ (0.5)
	3	_ (0.5)
	4	_ (0.5)

6. The author believes that in the future robots will both look and function like us. True / False (1)

FIVE A DAY

How much fruit do you eat every day? And how many vegetables? Food experts today think that we don't have enough of these foods in our diet and they say that we eat too much fat and sugar. This is why the World Health Organization has started a campaign to encourage us to eat more fruit and vegetables. The campaign in the UK is called Five a Day.

Why eat fruit and vegetables?

Fruit and vegetables are full of important vitamins and minerals which our bodies need to be healthy. Scientific studies have shown that eating a lot of them can prevent some illnesses like diabetes and **obesity**. Also, fruit and vegetables don't contain much fat and they don't have many calories, so they help to keep us slim.

What counts?

Nearly all fruit and vegetables count towards your five a day, except potatoes. The food can be fresh, frozen, or in a can, like peaches or peas. It can be raw, cooked, or even dried, like raisins or banana chips. A glass of 100% fruit juice with no added sugar also counts as one portion.

How much is a portion?

A portion of fresh fruit or vegetables depends on the size of the food. In the case of small-sized fruit like plums or mandarin oranges, one portion is two pieces of fruit. A piece of medium sized fruit like an apple, an orange, or a pear also counts as one portion. With larger fruit like melon and pineapple, one portion is a 5 cm slice. We use the same method for calculating portions with vegetables. In the case of salad vegetables, a medium-sized tomato or a 5cm piece of cucumber count as one portion each. For smaller, cooked vegetables like beans and carrots, one portion is three large spoonfuls of vegetables.

1. The campaign to eat more healthy food in the UK is called Six a Day.	True / False	(1)
2. What do our bodies need to be healthy?		
		(1)
3. Explain the word "obesity" in your own words or give synonyms.		
		(1)
4. Why do fruit and vegetables help to keep us slim?		
		(1)
5. Frozen vegetables don't count towards your five a day.	True / False	(1)
6. A large spoonful of vegetables doesn't count as a portion.	True / False	(1)
		/6

D follow

Circle the correct option.

Example: Do you __ any celebrities on Twitter?

A visit B update C tweet

1. They're showing the first ___ of a new sitcom tonight.

A scene B episode C act D chapter

2. Jenny is only eighteen but she's ___ written two plays.

A yet B ever C never D already

3. Joe's lived in that flat since ____.

A a year B a long time C 2012 D two years

4. Students have to pay tuition ____.

A costs B expenses C fees D prices

5. There are ___ apples in the fridge, take as many as you want.

A any B some C much D lots

6. Two men broke into the bank and ___ all the money.

A mugged B burgled C stole D robbed

7. Do you think this volcano will ___?

A evacuate B erupt C explode D expand

8. It's a very popular programme, with over 2 million ____.

A viewers B producers C panels D scripts

9. Even my most ___ relatives came to our wedding.

A distant B remote C extended D removed

10. At high ____, the beach completely disappears under the waves.

A tide B flood C level D stream

/10

Complete the sentences with the words in the box. There are three extra words.

episode put chapter
1. I need to up with an idea for a science experiment.
2. We'veout of milk, so mum can't have any tea.
3. I've just read a beautiful from this poem.
4. Maria's house is in the – just outside the city centre.
5. Ben missed one of his favourite series last night.
6. If you want to ask a question in class, your hand.
7. The film was quite violent, and there was one I just couldn't v

Circle the correct words to complete the sentences.

Example: The doctor will *prescribe* develop some tablets for you.

- 1. Jack toasted / proposed to her, and they got married three months later.
- 2. Polar bears are now an endangered / illegal species.
- 3. Our room had a *stunning / sparkling* view over the valley.
- 4. My kitten is very *playful / wise* it loves all its toys!
- 5. Sammy *does / plays* karate every Saturday.
- **6.** I don't like History, so I'm going to *take / drop* it as soon as I can.
- 7. I've fallen *out / behind* with my homework so I need to stay in tonight and do it.
- 8. The increased use of cars leads to air *quality / pollution* in cities.
- 9. If you $\it catch / \it get$ any more symptoms, I think you should call the doctor.
- 10. A job which is *poorly-paid / rewarding* doesn't have a very high salary.

____/5

Complete the sentences with the correct forms of the words in capitals.

1.	Sara wanted to improve her diet, so sh	(NUTRITION)			
2.	Mark is really abou	ut football. (PASSION)			
3.	She believes that everyone has the rig		protests. (PEACE)		
4.	Jon Moss is my favourite	at the moment.	(SING)		
5.	I think you need a lot of	to be a writer. (IM	AGINE)		
6.	We can help a lot of poor families in t	he city, thanks to the		of our	
	sponsors. (GENEROUS)				
7.	Success in this field requires a lot of _	(DETER	RMINE)		
8.	He has very strong	about what the press sho	ould and sl	houldn't do.	
	(BELIEVE)				
				/	۶,

Circle the correct answer.

Example: I've read the book, but I___ the movie.

A don't see B haven't seen C hasn't seen D have seen

1. Are you interested ___ art?

A of B in C at D on

2. 'Who lives in that house?' ___ .

A Yes, I do B I live C I am D I do

3. How can Joe afford ___ a new laptop?

A buying B buy C buys D to buy

4. ___ your parents use to have mobile phones when they were younger?

A Were B Are C Did D Do

5. We ___ a lot of homework every day.

A give B are given C given D gave

6. There are ___ biscuits here. Would you like one?

A any B a few C much D lots

7. I phoned the ticket office but it ___ closed.

A has already B already C is already D had already

8. Let's celebrate our good luck, ___?

A won't we B don't we C will we D shall we

9. This _ be a beautiful, unspoilt resort.

A did B would C used to D used

10. Harry __ the dentist's tomorrow. His appointment is at ten.

A goes B's going C will go D's going to

/10

Complete the text with the correct form of the verb in brackets.

Last weekend I ⁰ was ta	<mark>aken</mark> (take) by my grandp	parents to the theatre in Lor	ndon. I
¹ (nev	er / be) there before, so	of course I ²	(be) very excited! We
travelled by train, and t	hen we ³	(drive) to the theatre by	a very nice taxi driver –
and arrived just in time	! I really enjoyed ⁴	(watch) the play	y, and after it had
finished, we had a pizza	a together. I liked it all so	o much, I've decided I ⁵	(see)
another play next week	end.		
			/5
Complete the sentences v	with the correct form of What will you do if it rain :		
,	·	tell the news to my family.	
2 Sam was early, so he	-		
3 "How long	(you / live) in t	his house?" " For 5 years".	
4 Emma's dad	(fly) to Rome (on business next week.	
5 If I	_ (have) enough money,	I would go travelling.	
			/5

Peter	said <u>he was</u>	hungry.			
l 'I can't swim very well,' sa	aid Rohin				
Robin said that		swim very well			
2 'We're not at the cinema					
John and Ruby said that		·	cinema.		
3 'I'm working in my office,					
Dad told					
4 'I've left my money at ho		_			
Sarah said that			nome.		
5 'I saw my friends in town	,				
5 'I saw my friends in town Andrew said that		his friends in	town.		
5 'I saw my friends in town Andrew said that		his friends in	town.		_/5
Andrew said that Complete the sentences wo	ith the word	ls and phrases in the	e box. There are two		_/5
Andrew said that Complete the sentences woohrases. a few		Is and phrases in the how much	e box. There are two little	extra words and lot of	_/5
Andrew said that Complete the sentences wo	ith the word	ls and phrases in the	e box. There are two		_/5
Andrew said that Complete the sentences work chrases. a few lots	ith the word	Is and phrases in the how much	e box. There are two little some		_/5
Andrew said that Complete the sentences work chrases. a few lots	ith the word few	ls and phrases in the how much much eese would you like	little some on your pizza?		_/5
Andrew said that Complete the sentences work phrases. a few lots Example: Ho	ith the word few ow much che	how much much eese would you like	little some on your pizza? ore.		_/5
Andrew said that Complete the sentences we have a few lots Example: Ho	few much che	how much much eese would you like I left. I'll get some m	little some on your pizza? ore.		_/5
Andrew said that Complete the sentences we have a few lots Example: How the sentences we have a few lots Example: Modern of the	few few bread choco	how much much eese would you like I left. I'll get some molate to make this ca	little some on your pizza? ore. lke.	lot of	_/5
Andrew said that Complete the sentences we ohrases. a few lots Example: How the sentences we ohrases. 2 We need a Would you like	few few bread choco sugar peop	how much much eese would you like I left. I'll get some molate to make this can your strawberries	little some on your pizza? ore. lke.	lot of	_/5

Complete the second sentence so that it has a similar meaning to the first.

'I'm hungry,' said Peter.

Example:

SECTION 5: Writing

Writing total

15

You went to the cinema to watch a film. Write an email to your friend. In this email, you are asked to include the following:

- explain who you went to the cinema with
- describe the film that you recently went to see
- say what your favourite film of all time is

rite 120-180 words.	
